
The Department of Education and Early Childhood
Development (EECD) is seeking input from Nova Scotians

on how local voice can be enhanced in Nova Scotia’s
education system.

In other words, we are exploring ways to improve
opportunities for school community members to provide
feedback and input that supports student learning and

well-being by informing education policy 
and decision making.

The survey will be open until Friday, December 23, 2022.

We appreciate you taking the time to complete this survey. 
The information collected will be used to enhance

opportunities for local voice and improve the school
system for students.

WE NEED YOUR INPUT!

Scan
me!


